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 Natalie valentine OBJ2015/0103/P 28/01/2015  21:20:53 I feel the height of the extension and the closeness to number 45 will reduce the light quality in 45's 

lounge and kitchen.  

I feel this is unfair to do this to a neighbour. Why should she suffer with reduced light so they can 

increases the size and value of their property. This work will also have an impact on the sale value on 

number 45. As extension is too close to the neighbouring property.

28 belsize park
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